
Here is the reply from Robin Adams dated 12 July 2018 which has caused so much
offence.

Chris and Rodney,

You should know up front that Our Church supports the spirit of Lambeth 
110 resolutions on sexuality.

See below

http://www.anglicancommunion.org/resources/document-library/lambeth-conference/
1998/section-i-called-to-full-humanity/section-i10-human-sexuality?author=Lambeth+
Conference&year=1998

We do not think that homosexuality is natural or healthy. We believe 
that everyone is broken in some way and the healing power of Jesus comes 
through the spiritual gifts in the Church body to restore us to be the 
best that we can be. This is the good news we intend to proclaim as best 
we can.

I am very interested in the refugee work in Syria and Mexico, as I have 
supported ministries in both places. I hope we are able to meet and get 
to know each other better soon.

Pastor Robin
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